
City and residents brace for
punch of winter storms
Residents are urged to take precautions as three winter storm
systems bear down on Costa Mesa and the Orange County region
over the next few days. The first will hit today and more is
expected Wednesday through Friday.

Click here for additional information on how to prepare for
the winter storms.

Sandbags are available to residents at Fire Station No. 4 at
2300 Placentia Ave. In addition, two more locations will be
available 24/7 to the public at City Hall and Lions Park.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t6i_rJzHUMo&feature=youtu.be

These two additional locations have the advantage of being
lighted  for  safe  24  hour  access;  allow  for  pull  through
traffic circulation to ease congestion and easy access for
dump truck supplying sand; are adjacent to city facilities to
support potential volunteers providing assistance to citizens;
and  are  non-flood  prone  or  high  traffic  areas  to  reduce
likelihood of not being able to access the sites easily.

Location No. 1: City Hall parking lot; southeast corner. Drive
straight in the City Hall signal and proceed to the back of
the parking lot.

Location  No.  2:  Historical  Society/Donald  Dungan  Library
parking  lot.  Enter  off  of  Park  or  Anaheim.  Sand  &  bags
available north of library, east of Historical Society.

Signs will be posted at the street to assist residents.

Over  the  past  few  weeks,  city  officials  have  undergone
emergency training to prepare for any problems the storms may
bring and the city’s Emergency Operations Center is on standby
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and ready to be activated if need be.

Further,  the  County  of  Orange  activated  and  staffed  its
Emergency Operations Center to a level II with County agency
representatives at 8 a.m. Tuesday morning.

The county’s Public Information Hotline is staffed and ready
to  accept  calls  in  regard  to  the  rainfall.  The  Public
Information  Hotline  is  (714)  628-7085.  All  resources  and
support personnel are identified and ready to mobilize other
areas of the Emergency Operations Center when needed.

Additionally, the city’s Public Services Department prepared
for  the  coming  rain  storms  by  clearing  vegetation  water
courses and placed sandbags and water diverting structures in
Canyon  Park   and  7,000  sandbags  in  Fairview  Park.  Both
locations have had high water issues in past winters resulting
in property damage.
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With  the  potential  for  multiple  storms  lining  up,  water
courses  that  typically  can  handle  storm  runoff  without  a
problem  may  be  overwhelmed  and  need  sandbags  to  protect
property while the water recedes and flows return to more
manageable  levels.  In  addition,  regular  inspection  and
cleaning of catch basins and storm drains by City crews is
continuing, with each storm that has passed through so far,
providing a test of the City’s preparations.
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